
Highlighting a few initiatives and 
activities that underscore our 
work in the region with 
employers, commuters, 
transportation leaders as well as 
within the community space.



9,718 Active Clients
762 Transit Trips Recorded
271 Telework Days Recorded 
518 Vanpool Trips Recorded 
515 Carpool Trips Recorded
372 Bike Trips Recorded
33,747 Calories Burned
$43,706 Money Saved  

2,377 Reduced Car Trips
69,929 Reduced Vehicle Miles 
 Traveled
3,007 Gallons of Gas Saved 
29.5 tons of CO2 Reduced 
91.7 lbs. of NOx Reduced
 

Carpool, Vanpool, Transit, Walk, 
Bike, Telework, and more! 

RECORD YOUR GREEN 
TRIPS



We share important 

updates and notices 

from our partners 

across the Central VA 

region!

Shared and promoted PlanRVA's
Pathways to the Future survey
on a variety of our
communications channels: social
media platforms, monthly
newsletter and website.

Enterprise, one of our vanpool
vendors, started one new
vanpool from the Glenside park
n' ride to the Pentagon. 

Partnered with the Virginia
Department of Rail and Public
Transportation to share Bike
Month and Bike to Work Day
statewide content.



Assisted GRTC with the following
activities: temporary transfer
plaza outreach to provide
guidance to customers regarding
service changes and delivered
public timetables (schedules) to
businesses. 

Shared GRTC content on the
North-South BRT study pop-up
events and services updates and
changes.
Promoted Transit Thursday to
encourage combining transit and
bike trips.

Sharing important 

transit information and 

updates to commuters 

and the community!



Our outreach team is

ready to work and

partner with you! 

Celebrated Community Day with
PlanRVA at the Richmond Flying
Squirrels baseball game.

Working with Rosie's Gaming
Emporium to assist staff with their
transportation needs.

Recruited five (5) new Employee
Transportation Coordinators
(ETCs) at employer sites to serve
as liaisons between their
businesses and RideFinders.

Participated in a transportation fair
at the Pentagon and a benefits at
the Virginia Retirement System
(VRS).



Promoted and celebrated Bike
Month. Encouraged recording
bike trips for a chance to win a
$100 gift card. 

Encouraged cyclists to download
their very own "I took my
commute by the handlebars"
certificate. 

Shared Henrico County's Keep
Henrico Beautiful and Don't
Trash Central VA message.

Shared the City of Richmond's
Department of Public Works Bike
to Work Day message.

We share important 

messages from our 

friends across the 

Central VA region!



Facebook
LinkedIn
Twitter

Instagram
YouTube

 
804.643.7433

ridefinders.com


